
                   WINTHROP PLANNING BOARD 

                                    Legal Notice  

 

                Saturday December 3rd, 2022 @10 am  

                        On site Turkey Winthrop, ME  

                          
 

The Winthrop Planning Board   Will be doing a site visit on Saturday December 3rd   2022 AT  

10 am      At the site for the proposed quarry on Turkey Lane -   Town Map 4 Lot 38 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                Signed:  David Lee, 

 

                                                                                  Chair Planning Board  

 


